
 

 

  

Construction Update 
Craning on site is progressing well and expected to be completed in early May.  

Over the next few months, contractors will be working onsite to complete all site servicing, 

interior works, and landscaping in preparation of occupancy expected in the fall.  

 

CONTACT INFORMATION  

If you need to speak with someone about construction at 4626 Kingston Rd., please contact 

Arshad Valiyaveetil, Project Manager, City of Toronto, at 416-918-3912 from Monday to Friday 

between 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.  

 

The City’s Community Liaison continues to be available to respond to other questions 

regarding the project and can be reached at communityliaison@bigideaspace.ca or 437-684-

5857 
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